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C-(;r_rié join us and the Sage Hills faculty and staff
Friday Oct. 10 for our magical math and science night!
Shops and the cafeteria will be open from 5:30-8:30.

Free events will take place from 6-8 and include:

Care af /%//'aa/ Creatures @ //e/‘/o/a/y
Prtins ® Wond [ raiiing - Physios
Astronony e Math Games & Wiarde

Chess @ Author Bronton Burwick

We will also have a few other events that cost 1-3
galleons, including:

Balloon Auinale @  Chocolate /[my/ ﬂaaﬁg/
Cards = 0«//@/7 with ﬁ«//—o—/ﬁa/m?

To make this night a success takes 100
volunteers, and we need many, many helpers!
Please contact us at sagehillspta@gmail.com if
you can volunteer for 1 hour during
Hogwarts. Thanks!!!

Contact the PTA

Email:
sagehillspta@gmail.com
Blog:
sagehills.blogspot.com
Facebook: Sage Hills
Elementary PTA

“better place if.....
\RE EXTENDING OUR D

Our school choir has concerts coming up! They will
perform at Hogwarts from 7:00-7:15 in the main
entry, at the Reflections Awards Ceremony on
October 27t and at Polar Express on December
8th. This is our biggest choir ever! If you are
interested in assisting the choir director, please
contact Manu Harris at manukharris@gmail.com

7 hank you!

Many thanks to all the
wonderful parent
volunteers at health
screenings, school pictures,
book fair, and SEP dinners!
You are amazing!

Lid and Label Cotloctions
=,

Turn in your Boxtop, Cream of Weber,
Tyson, and Campbell’s labels! You may use
the Boxtops submission form included in
the newsletter or put in a plastic baggie
with student name, grade, and teacher
marked. We will hold monthly drawings—
winners get Boxtop Spirit sticks!

Our next PTA meeting
will take place Monday,
October 13t at 12:30 in
the library. All parents and
available teachers are
welcome! Mr. Rowley will
be discussing changes in
testing at Sage Hills.
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